
 

 

 

 

 

April 7, 2023 

 

 

Bywater Way Road Maintenance Association 
P.O. Box 65093 
Port Ludlow, WA  98365 
Attention:  Board of Directors 
 

 

Dear Board of Directors, 

Polly Peters and I have successfully audited the GL/Cash Receipts/Accounts Payables and Bank 

Statements for the BWRMA for the period of April 15, 2022 to February 28, 2023. 

The books were in impeccable order.  They were clear, reconciled, and easy to follow.  Tom Lewellen has 

maintained perfect books for the Association. 

I have no recommendation for any changes at this time. 

Respectfully, 

Laurie Davis 

Laurie Davis 
166 Bywater Way, Port Ludlow, WA  98365 

 

 

 

 

 

 


